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Pamela Cole

From: Bobby Van Kleek <pastor_bobby@comcast.net>

Sent: Thursday, October 14, 2021 1:48 PM

To: Pamela Cole

Subject: Class 3 Site Plan Review / Class 2 Adjustment Case No. SPR-ADJ21-25

CASE MANAGER: Pamela Cole, Planner II, City of Salem, Planning Division; 555 Liberty St SE, Room 305,  

Salem, OR 97301; Phone: 5035402309; E-Mail: pcole@cityofsalem.net.  

 

PLEASE CHECK THE FOLLOWING THAT APPLY:  

 

XXXXX  2. I have reviewed the proposal and have the following comments:  

 

 

Here is my comment towards the proposal.  

   

I am not opposed to apartment buildings.  I grew up most of my life living in apartment buildings and I know firsthand of 

their importance for families.   

 

How much vehicle traffic will this add to an already congested roadway?  In my opinion, West Salem is long due another 

roadway which will alleviate the congestion moving south towards our only bridge across the Willamette river.   

 

Again, I’m all for apartments.  I really question the timing of adding so many units when traffic is already terrible at 

times.   We need another road/bridge helping disperse traffic before we keep adding vehicles to a problematic system.  

 

Thank you for allowing me to share my thoughts.  

 

 

 

Name/Agency:        Bobby Van Kleek  

Address: 1059 Hemlock St. NW, Salem OR 97304  

Phone:971-239-8077  

Email: pastor_bobby@comcast.net  

Date  10-14-2021  
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Pamela Cole

From: Sara Baldwin <sbaldwi7@my.chemeketa.edu>

Sent: Monday, October 18, 2021 7:57 PM

To: Pamela Cole

Subject: Fwd: Comments for SPR-ADJ21-25

Hello! 

 

I am forwarding you the email I sent earlier. I have never provided comments to a city meeting so I am unsure if I got 

them to the right spot. Thank you! 

 

Sara Baldwin 

Sent from my iPhone 

 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: Sara Baldwin <sbaldwi7@my.chemeketa.edu> 

Date: October 18, 2021 at 09:38:11 PDT 

To: manager@cityofsalem.net 

Subject: Comments for SPR-ADJ21-25 

Hello, 

 

My name is Sara Baldwin and I am a long time resident of La Jolla Dr NW. We were recently notified of 

this proposal effecting the property development on Wallace Road. I have no objections to the proposal. 

I strongly agree with the proposal to allow a pedestrian access rather than a street connection. La Jolla 

Dr has long been a street of either young families or retired couples. The increase in traffic that would 

result from a street connection to Wallace Road would be an incredible burden to the residents of my 

street and a safety hazard. Allowing pedestrian access would give my neighbors and myself the access to 

green space and safe places to walk.  

 

I strongly approve this proposal and have no objections.  

 

Thank you 

 

Sara Baldwin 

2427 La Jolla Dr NW 

Salem, OR 97304 

503-586-4222 

 

 

 

Sent from my iPhone 
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Pamela Cole

From: Jeri Baldwin <jerismurfturf@yahoo.com>

Sent: Monday, October 18, 2021 8:01 PM

To: Pamela Cole

Subject: Comments for SPR-ADJ21-25

We have lived on La Jolla Drive for 23 years. It’s a street where elders walk their dogs and children play ball in the street 

and ride their bikes. Connecting to Wallace Road would make that impossible. We fully support the proposal to approve 

a pedestrian connection instead of a vehicle connection.  

 

Thank you 

Dennis and Jeri Baldwin 

2427 La Jolla Dr NW 

Salem, OR 97304 

503-363-5474 

 

Sent from my iPhone 


